
Lake Erie Ohio River Member Area In-
Person Meeting 

October 23 – 25, 2023 
Villa Maria Education& Spirituality Center, 

Villa Maria, PA 
 

Come join us and catch up with friends, learn tools 
in vocation ministry, and take some rest in nature. 

 
 

A Great Opportunity  
October 24 – 26, NRVC is hosting a conference on Zoom that coincides 
with our meeting.  NRVC is allowing our Lake Erie Ohio River Member 
Area to join 1 presentation on October 24th with no added costs to 
participants.  This allows us to keep our meeting, learn about youth and 
young adults today, and not overwhelm our vocation budgets.   
 
The presentation is: 

Understanding and Ministering to Generation Z and the 
Alpha’s, presented by Dr. Charlotte McCorquodale, Ph.D. 
  

TOTAL COST:  $165 / person 
We will also: 

• check in and meet new vocation ministers in the member area 

• plan for 2024 programming 

• Hear from Giving Voice member, Sr. Jenny Wilson, younger religious 
on the future of religious life.  

 
Please arrive by 1:00 PM on 

October 23 
and it ends at 12:00 pm on 

October 25. 
 

To Register: 
Contact Sister Caryn Crook 
ccrook@sosf.org 
315-751-6819 
 
Please bring snack foods and 
drinks.   

Registrations due by October 9, 2023 

mailto:ccrook@sosf.org

